
I hope you have had a good week. Last week I told you we had Christmas
decorations in church – very
early! But not too early to be designing a Christmas card, to send out to every
member of the congregation in December. Please use all your imagination and
creativity – your church family will love the results!

This afternoon, while I am writing this, a couple are here for their wedding
rehearsal. Tomorrow is the first wedding at St Columba’s since the start of lock
down in March. Though small in numbers, I am sure it will still be a happy occasio
It is one important part of the life of this
church – just as you and all our young people and families are a lovely and
important
part.

Enjoy the activities offered this week and remember we will have a chance to be
together soon. We have now agreed that there will be two Sundays before
Christmas when there will be Sunday School. I hope that will be a happy
opportunity to see friends you haven’t been able to see for a long
time. The two Sundays to remember for Sunday School are: 
Sunday 8th November – Remembrance Sunday, service starts at 10.45am 
& 
Sunday 13th December– Nativity Sunday, service starts at 11am. 

Meantime, stay safe and happy, and have a great half term break,

Angus and the Sunday School Team
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